
Welcome to our Club!

We meet Thursdays at 12:00 PM
The Ridgeline Hotel
101 South St. Vrain Ave.
Estes Park, CO  80517 
United States

District Site Venue Map

Will YOU be at Rotary on August 23th?
 

Members planning to attend the Thursday, August
23 meeting need to contact Club Administrator
Karol Rinehart by 10 a.m. Friday, Aug. 17 to let her
know the following:

1. You plan to attend and have lunch
2. You plan to attend and have beverage service only
3. You will be there and will be bringing a guest.

New place (Ridgeline Hotel) new rules. Let's all get into the
habit of contacting Karol. Remember, you can also let her
know at this week's meeting.

kj.rinehart@century link.com

Posted by Guy Van der Werf

 Cheley Colorado Camps
-a tradition since 1921

 

Aug. 16 Duty Roster
 
Invocation:Anne Slack
 
Song & Pledge:  Pete Sumey
 
Guest Intro: David Van Wert
 
Scribe: Rita DuChateau
 
Greeter: Scott Thompson
 
Program Intro: Karen McClure
 

Aug. 23 Duty Roster
 
Invocation: Jack Boatman
 
Song & Pledge:  Pete Sumey
 
Guest Intro: Ron Gordon
 
Scribe: Pete Sumey
 
Greeter: Karen Thompson
 
Program Intro: Dave Evans

Speakers

Aug 16, 2018
Don Cheley
Cheley Camps

Aug 23, 2018
Dave Evans
Club Assembly

Aug 30, 2018
No Club Meeting
5th Thursdaay of August

http://portal.clubrunner.ca/50067
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=101+South+St.+Vrain+Ave.+Estes+Park+CO+80517+United+States
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/50067
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=101+South+St.+Vrain+Ave.+Estes+Park+CO+80517+United+States
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/Speakers/5d0583ee-0a19-4a80-b8b0-b2a1a08eb141
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/Speakers/1827ef77-40cc-4e2f-a30f-3cf01053298a
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/Speakers/c5208c76-2e60-425c-abe4-84b22dce49b2


Cheley Colorado Camps were founded in 1921 by Frank Cheley and
moved to its current location in 1926. The Camps are now under the
leadership of the fourth generation of Cheley descendants. Cheley
Camps are a private camp in Estes Park for children ages 9-17. The
camps’ program instructs young people to respect the environment
and their surroundings, teaches environmentally sound camping
practices and builds lasting character and resiliency.  

Cheley Camps have been able to accomplish its goals through a
partnership with the National Parks and National Forests. Many
campers have discovered the Estes Valley through first coming to
Cheley as a young camper, only to return as an adult to make Estes
their home.

Don Cheley, Director Emeritus for Cheley Camps, will speak at the
Rotary Club of Estes Park on Thursday, Aug. 16, at their regular noon
meeting. 

Don Cheley

Raised in Denver and Estes, Cheley graduated from Menlo School of
Business Administration. He worked for various businesses and
served in the Air National Guard. Eventually, he became the third-
generation executive director, following in the footsteps of his father
and grandfather.

He is the past president of the Western Association of Independent
Camps, national president of the American Camp Association, chair
of the American Camp Foundation, board of the Phoenix Society for
Burn Survivors, Board of the Bank of Estes Park, past president of
the Rocky Mountain Conservancy, and America’s Ambassador to the
International Camping Fellowship.

Posted by Dale Bonza

August 9, 2018 Meeting Highlights
 

President Dave Evans welcomed members and guests to the Estes
Park Rotary meeting to order at noon. Guy Van der Werf gave the
invocation. Pete Sumey led us in song and the Pledge of
Allegiance. Dennis Gellhaus introduced visiting Rotarians: Frank
Haines, Sojourner, and his wife Tish, from Edna, Oklahoma; Sandy
Begley, EP Morning Rotary; and Leslie Glover, President of EP
Morning Rotary. Guests: Pat Newsom came to enjoy lunch with
Wayne.

 

View entire list

Upcoming Events

Foundation Board Meeting
Quality Inn
Aug 16, 2018 
1:15 PM – 2:00 PM
 
Club Board Meeting
Wasson Room, Library
Sep 04, 2018 
5:00 PM – 6:00 PM
 

Birthdays, Anniversaries

Member Birthdays

Dana Fritz
August 8
 
Kris Hazelton
August 10
 
Jay Harroff
August 19
 
Karol Rinehart
September 5
 
Virgil Holtgrewe
September 22
 
Guy Van der Werf
September 25
 
Ken Cole
September 28
 
Ron Gordon
September 30
 
Anniversaries

Gene Oja
Theresa
August 5
 
Thor Homme
Darlene Homme
August 8
 
Wayne Newsom
Pat
August 10
 

http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/Speakers
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/Event/foundation-board-meeting-24
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/Event/club-board-meeting-31


      

    
 
Announcements

Dave Evans reported that at the Board meeting this week
Doug Mann and Sara Pita from Nehemiah-Gatewayasked for
Estes Park Rotary help in adding a children’s annex for
children with disabilities. Jack Boatman and Ron Howard will
lead the effort to provide a Rotary Global Grant.
It was no joke that Scott Thompson was not there.
Leslie Glover requested our Rotary’s help in securing
additional sponsors for morning Rotary’s Autumn Gold
fundraiser. Last year, their event suffered from catastrophic
rain and flooding that severely slashed their funding for
charitable giving. Any connections we can give them would be
most welcome. Sponsor opportunities range from $1500 to
$100, and sponsors will receive publicity in event advertising.
Please contact Sandy Begley.
Foundation Board members for the upcoming year have been
elected. Madison Casey is the new Foundation President.
Next Thursday, Aug. 16, members are invited to attend a
Foundation meeting at the Quality Inn at 1:15 pm to consider
changes in grant policy. Change is needed due to increasing
community requests for funds and our changing Rotary
demographic.
Bill Solms welcomed Kevin Mullin, Estes Health Foundation
CEO, to our club. Kevin was previously a Rotarian, and
received a second Rotary pin. Tara Moenning was awarded
her sponsorship pin for introducing Kevin to the club.
Ron Gordon was excited to announce that the Rotary Club of
Alexandria, Egypt, has invited Rotarians from around the
world for a 10-day motorcycle and scooter rally around the
country in October. They hope to spread the word that Egypt
is safe and thrilling to visit.
Jay Haroff sent an invitation for members to come meet
Tuskegee Airman James Harvey, who was the first of his crew
to fly over Korea in the 1950s. He will be at the VFW on
Thursday, Aug. 30, at 7 p.m. The Rotary board will be
donating Aug. 16 and 30 Happy Money to this event.

 

Ken Cole
Barbara
August 16
 
Ward Nelson
Patricia
August 23
 
Mike Connolly
Carole Ann
September 10
 
Philip Moenning
Tara
September 14
 
Tara Moenning
Philip
September 14
 
Brad Rosenbaum
Jennifer
September 26
 
Join Date

Ken Cole
September 8, 2005
13 years
 
Harriette Woodard
September 14, 2005
13 years
 
Tom Towns
September 18, 2015
3 years
 
Larry Williams
September 21, 2006
12 years
 
Tom Maher
September 29, 1977
41 years
 

Executives & Directors

President
Dave Evans
 
President Elect
Doug Mann
 
Treasurer
Longley Parker

http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=Y0uGqmsqJB1quovMXO8+Vg==
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=CyqMXy9tYtX4pWAS8s67ZQ==
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=rn8EyECduA85Bsm1OVB6fg==


    

  
 
Happy Money

Wayne Newsom is overjoyed that he and Pat will be
celebrating their 66thwedding anniversary on Aug. 10.
Pat Newsom is happy she has known Wayne for 69 years.
Karen Thompson is happy to be their daughter and that
Wayne and Pat are her parents.
Pete Sumey is still happy about his recent trip to South
Dakota and enjoyed seeing a sweatshirt of a bear with antlers
and the slogan “BEER”.
Rita DuChateau is excited to report that Dr. Grant told her she
healed up her wrist fractures in record time – like someone
young. She can now begin PT.
Bill Solms is happy he can now pay off the rest of his fine for
telling such a bad joke a few weeks ago.

Program
Rick Taylor introduced today’s speaker, Rene Moquin, who recently
did volunteer work in China.

  ​​​​​​​
 
The meeting was adjourned with the 4-Way Test.
 

Submitted by Dale Bonza, scribe, and Rita DuChateau, photographer

                                    

Congratulations! 

 
Secretary
Rita DuChateau
 
Sergeant-at-Arms
Thor Homme
 
Past President
Kathy Groesbeck
 
Club Administration
Karol Rinehart
 
Community Service
Roger Thorp
 
Fund Development
Karen Thompson
 
International Service
Ron Gordon
 
Membership
Bill Solms
 
Youth/New Generation Services
Sue Fereday
 
Program Committee Chair
Rick Taylor
 

Subscribe to Bulletin

Subscribe to our eBulletin and
stay up to date on the latest
news and events.
Click here to sign up!

Bulletin Editor

Rita DuChateau
(If you have any comments or
questions, please contact the
editor)

Rotary Links
Rotary International
RI President Home
Rotary Global Rewards
Joining Rotary
Rotary History
Rotary Foundation
For New Members
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http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=Badched8X+LALame4In4zw==
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=YA9GW2d0rekeYp2V8jo4wg==
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=otQYSgtC/q+J3pYzQHh7TQ==
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=+h7zQ84vtwSRT7BNnglGCw==
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=546hRymemmpfSCPABLd8Ew==
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http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/SingleEmail/Send?MemberId=wVR/tWlQ6azLyGe5TPLiHQ==
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/5241/Bulletin/AddSubscriber
mailto:raduchateau@gmail.com
http://www.rotary.org/
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/news-media/office-president/ri-president
https://www.rotary.org/globalrewards
https://www.rotary.org/en/join-rotary
https://www.rotary.org/en/history
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/rotary-foundation
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/learning-reference/learn-role/new-member


2018-19 Foundation Directors
 
The Rotary Club of Estes Park Foundation elected the following
officers July 19:  
Madison Casey, President
Harriette Woodard,  Vice President 
Gregg Jurgens, Treasurer
Dennis Gellhaus, Secretary
Jack Boatman, Grants Manager and Ernie Altick Coordinator
Marsha Yelick, Investment Advisor (non-trustee)
Harriette Woodard, Scholarship Coordinator
Kathy Groesbeck, Board Liaison

Rotary Quote of the Week
 

" It can be tempting, when our priority is service, to focus only on
the things that look like service: the projects, the planning, the works
that yields a visible benefit to those who need it. But to do that work
effectively, we need to keep our own work in order. In Rotary, that
means conducting ourselves in accordance with the principles of
Rotary, treating others with respect and following the Four-Way
Test. It means maximizing our impact by planning carefully and
stewarding our resources wisely. And it means looking after the
long-term health of our organization by ensuring that our
membership is strong, engaged and healthy." 
         
                         - 2018-19 Rotary International President Barry Rassin

Rotary Club of Estes Park Welcomes You!
 

Learn more at: www.clubrunner.ca/estespark
Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/estesparkrotary
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